

CITY COUNCIL

MARY SHEFFIELD
CITY COUNCIL PRESIDENT
DISTRICT 5

MEMORANDUM

TO: Detroit Parks & Recreation Department

FROM: Mary Sheffield, President, Detroit City Council

DATE: October 3, 2022

RE: Request for Report on the Status of all Recreation Centers

Due to the high volume of calls and concerns my office has received in regard to the opening of certain recreation centers, my office is asking the Detroit Parks & Recreation Department to provide a report on the status of all recreation centers in Detroit. This report should include which centers are open, which are closed, the projected re-opening date for the closed centers, and a list of the programs each center has for seniors and youth.

Please contact Caryn Shannon from my office at caryn.shannon@detroitmi.gov if you have any questions.

Cc: Honorable Colleagues

City Clerk